

Richard Dwyer

From: Gordon Davidson [gdavidson@commanderresources.com]
Sent: Friday, August 06, 2010 11:32 AM
To: 'Sean Joseph'
Cc: 'Richard Dwyer'; Bernard; drafting
Subject: RE: Storm Project - 2BE-STO---

Hi Sean –

Please forgive our delay in responding to your requests for further information on our Water Licence application for our Storm project. I have just returned from a 3 week stay at our Baffin project, and I am trying to get caught up.

Due to a lack of funding, Commander will not be carrying out any field work at our Storm project in 2010. However, we are hopeful to be up there in the summer of 2011. As indicated to you in our phone conversation today, our intention is to initially carry out a percussion drilling program, which would not require the use of water. However, we may want to carry out diamond drilling in future years (2012 at the earliest) which would require water use, and so we would like to amend our application to reflect this. We will get this information to you next week.

Regards,

Gordon Davidson
Commander Resources

From: Sean Joseph [mailto:sjoseph@nunavutwaterboard.org]
Sent: July-16-10 1:24 PM
To: gdavidson@commanderresources.com
Cc: 'Richard Dwyer'
Subject: Storm Project - 2BE-STO---

Hi Gordon,

To could you please provide the following information at your earliest convenience:

1. As site map for the project, depicting the location of fuel caches, spill sit, water bodies, etc.; and
2. The amount and source of water that will be used for drilling purposes even if most of the water will be re-circulated.

If you have any question, please contact me at your earliest convenience.

Regards,

Sean B. Joseph
Technical Advisor
Nunavut Water Board
Phone: 867-360-6338 Ext. 25
Fax: 867-360-6369
Email: sjoseph@nunavutwaterboard.org

No virus found in this incoming message.

Checked by AVG - www.avg.com

Version: 9.0.851 / Virus Database: 271.1.1/3050 - Release Date: 08/03/10 21:45:00